
 

 

The Cady Gorge route has now been officially closed since 2021. The reason 
given is the risk of rock falls across the path. The first 500 metres of the 

route is still open, to give access to a rock climbing site. 

https://www.tourisme-canigou.com/organisez/voir-faire/loisirs/site-d-escalade-dans-les-gorges-du-cady-1602574

